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From: Alex Hurt
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Cc: damon.pulaski@myfwc.com; Adam DeSantis; Tom Fraser
Subject: FWC INTOXILYZER
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 6:44:18 PM


CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.


 
Good Evening, I am sending this email to let you know the Holmes Beach Police Department will be
doing the agency inspections for FWC going forward. I will be performing the inspection on the
Intoxilyzer 8000 Serial Number- 80-007492.
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